
 

  
           
January 8, 2020 
 
Addendum 1 
Invitation to Bid # 19-60-207777 
ARRC Land Clearing and Mulching 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for Questions. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has changed, is as follows: 
Bids will be received until Friday January 17, 2020 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.  
 
1. Is ARRC going to mark the boundary lines?   

 
Yes, The ARRC will stake the ROW and clearing limits. The Contractor will be responsible for maintaining 
these markings throughout the duration of the project. 
 
2. Does the contractor need permitting to cross the creeks? 

Permits may be required from the State Department of Fish and Game or other agency. 
It will be the responsibility of the contractor to determine what they need. The contractor must comply with all 
state, federal, and local regulations including any necessary permitting and the like. Copies of permits must be 
submitted to the ARRC for review and approval prior to commencing work. 
 
 
Clarification: 

There is a duplication error on the cost schedule.  Add Alt Item 201(A3) will be deleted from 
the bid cost schedule in its entirety. 

 
There will be an electronic pre-bid conference will be held on Thursday January 9th at 1:00 P.M  local 
time to review the additive  alternates using the GIS & Map system through a web meeting. 

CALL IN AT 1:00 PM FOR MEETING AUDIO 907.265.2350 & Meeting ID: 773990 
 
Join Zoom Meeting at the following web address. 
 
https://zoom.us/j/307045041 
 
Meeting ID: 307 045 041 

 
 
 
 
 

Alaska Railroad Corporation 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  

Anchorage, AK 99501 



 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Greg C Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 
 


